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In support of SB 212 

LeAnna Soehner 

Colby,KS 
 

Chairman Hilderbrand and Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee 
Members 

I am concerned that adding another vaccine to our children’s vaccine list is not a 
positive step forward. The covid vaccine has had little research. Children are not 
as likely to be ill from Covid. My family and I do not support vaccines for our 
children when little research has been done. Also our religious beliefs do not 
support vaccines that have fetal tissue or cells used in the making of them. Please 
do not allow the KDHE to single-handedly manage the vaccine schedule.  

Thank you for your time listening to my concerns.  

LeAnna Soehner 

 


